SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Dated: 19.01.2024

NOTICE
In pursuance to the O.M. no. F. No. 12/7/2023-JCA dated 18.01.2024 received
from the Deputy Secretary to the Govt. Of India, it is hereby notified that the
College shall remain closed till 02:30 pm. on 22.01.2024 on account of
Celebration of the Ram Lalla Paran Pratishtha at Ayodhya.

The College will resume its normal functioning from 02:30 p.m. on 22.01.2024.

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- All Teaching Staff

- All Non-Teaching Staff
- College Website

- ERP Portal



